
 

Prepared for Law Enforcement Use by Ed Klumpp, eklumpp@cox.net on behalf of the KACP, KSA, and KPOA. 

NEW KANSAS DRIVERS LICENSE AND ID CARD BEGINNING AUG 1, 2017 

Kansas Drivers Licenses and ID Cards issued on or after July 31, 2017, will have a new look. The images below are 
samples. The vertical layout will still be used for persons under 21 yoa. The new DL/ID Cards have many security 
features not demonstrated here to preserve security of those features. We suggest your agencies contact your 
local Alcohol Beverage Control officer who can provide information and training on those security features.  
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New DL (Back) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New ID Card 

This “Gold Star” designates the holder has 

provided all documentation required for 

federal identification purposes of the Real ID 

Act. If there is no star the words “Not for 

Federal ID” will appear instead, as seen on 

the ID card sample. That indicates the 

required documents have not been supplied 

to the state by the holder of the DL/ID. These 

will appear on both the DL and ID Cards. The 

absence of the Gold Star does not indicate 

the person is not a citizen nor does it 

indicate the person is not in the country 

legally. 

The header “Driver’s License” is in dark blue, 

and “Identification Card” is in light blue. 

Other colors are used for Commercial DL, 

Learner Permits, Concealed Carry ID, etc. 

The NAME and DOB are in larger fonts than 

the current license. 

Restrictions and endorsements are 

designated by code on the front of the 

license with details on the back. Remember 

“J” restriction on the front, with the J25 

explanation on the back is the new 

designator for a person with a cognitive 

disorder. 

This symbol designates the person has 

completed the first responder training 

through emergency management required 

for this designation. 

Since ID Cards do not have restriction codes, 

a person with a cognitive disorder shown on 

their ID Card will have this designation. 

Remember the cognitive disorder 

designation is optional and not all persons 

with a cognitive disorder will choose to have 

this on their DL/ID. 
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